
 
 
          Item 5(a) 
 
Barrowford Committee Update 10th August 2017 
 
17/0233/FUL – Formation of BMX Track, car parking areas and road widening 
(Reg. 3.) 
 
Further comments have been received from a resident of the area objecting to the 
proposal. 

 Concerns about residents in the Wilton Street, Barrowford area not being 
notified about the Planning Application. 
 

 Concerns regarding increased traffic flows created from the BMX track and 
cars getting dirty as a result. 
 

 Comments highlighted about accessing the application site from alternate 
roads to Wilton Street, Barrowford.  

All of these issues have been addressed previously in the Committee Report.  

 

 

 

 


